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lockdown that he had the "right" to examine the passengers' reason for being on the bus, and if not "valid," in 
his opinion, had the "right" to deny them access!) 
 
Then there is also the undeniable fact that a large number of bus riders are NOT on the Facebook, don't have a 
computer, smart phone, or the necessary skills for them, and furthermore can't afford such equipment and data 
that online participation requires. To my knowledge there has never been an effort made by the Bus Riders 
group to find out what THESE people think about the transit and mandated masks, yet the spokesperson was not 
shy to make a presentation to the city in the name of an "overwhelming majority." One of the councillors, 
Darren Hill, who sang the praises of the group and asked for the city to involve it more in any future plans 
related to transit, is also on the Bus Riders' Facebook, and therefore a "member," and neither he nor any of the 
other councillors declared their own conflict of interest in the case and/or asked any questions about the group's 
claim for truly representing Saskatoon's transit users on the mask or any other transit-related issue. 
 
I ask that the council take a more active interest in asking for validation for this or any other group's and 
organizations' claim that they actually DO represent the people they claim to speak for. 

  

 

 


